
Project Timeline

2017
• ‘Improved pedestrian 

connection in the Bronte 
Cutting’ included in Council’s 
Waverley People Movement 
Places (WPMP) & Bronte 
Plan of Management (POM)

Sept 2018
• Council endorsed a pilot 

project to pedestrianise part 
of the Bronte Cutting by 
temporarily removing 21 car 
spaces in order to connect 
the existing footpath with 
Calga Reserve and the 
Coastal Walk

APR 2019
• Meeting was held with the 

Mayor, Councillors and 
council officers to clarify the 
scope of works for the 
project in conjunction with 
approval of funding 
requirements

July 2020
• Council Meeting 21 July for 

council to note options 
analysis study, Endorse 
Option 1B – footpath and 
develop the concept design

• Adjourned to the August 
Council meeting to allow the 
Bronte SLSC to be consulted

• Consultation with BSLSC 28 
July 

SEP - OCT 2020
• Updated Concept Design 
• Undertook feasibility 

assessment & investigations
• Draft Review of 

Environmental Factors (REF) 
updated and reviewed

• Consultation with BSLSC on 
the concept design 28 Oct 

NOV 2020
• Council approve to proceed 

to community consultation 
on Option 1B, Sub Option C

• Community Consultation and 
the public exhibit of the REF 
began 23 Nov for 28 days

AUG 2020
• Council Meeting 18 Aug
• Council Noted options 

analysis study
• Council Endorsed Option 

1B – footpath and to 
develop the concept design

• Council noted consultation 
with BSLSC

• Council requested an 
additional feasibility 
assessment and further 
investigations

May 2020
• Consultant engaged to carry 

out options and design 
package for the project

NOV 2018
• The pilot project was 

installed in November 2018.
• While the pilot project was 

in place, Council consulted 
with the community and 
other relevant stakeholders 
to communicate options for 
the future and seek feedback 
on the pilot project  

MAY 2018
• Council requested council 

officers to report to the 
Strategic Planning and 
Development Committee 
with options for the 
improved pedestrian 
connection in the Bronte 
Cutting, consistent with the 
recommendations contained 
in WPMP and Bronte PoM, 
including a stakeholder 
consultation strategy 


